
 

 

 

 

Toledo Area 

Sjögren’s Support Group 
 

Meeting Cancellation Notice 
 

Due to Expected Inclement Weather, 

the meeting scheduled for 

Wednesday, February 26, 2020, has been cancelled. 

 

****** 

You will receive a meeting notification when the meeting is rescheduled. 

Thank You! 

****** 

If you have any questions, please contact:   

Wendy Kimble (on behalf of Dr. Furlong) 

419-855-4082 (home) /  419-855-3436 (cell) 

Email:  wendy@midohio.twcbc.com 

 

 

 


